The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in a Special session on Monday August 24, 2020 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m. for a budget hearing.  Present were the Mayor Thomas McElroy (virtual), President William Stark, Barb Matal, Kathy Herrman (virtual), Stephanie Schmidt (virtual), Darrell Warner (virtual), and City Clerk Beverly Stark. The Council held the comment for fifteen minutes and no residents attended. 
Following the comment period, William Stark moved to accept the budget as presented by Adams, Brown, Beran, and Ball Accountants, Darrell Warner seconded the motion, vote unanimous, motion passed. It was noted that all council members need to sign both copies of the budget this evening. There being no further business to discuss, William Stark moved to adjourn the meeting, Barb Matal seconded the motion, vote unanimous, motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.

						
								________________________________
								Mayor


								________________________________
								City Clerk
